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Some of our food banks will close on certain days during the summer holidays. Please see below for details. All other 

sessions will be running as normal. 

You can find more information at > southliverpool.foodbank.org.uk/locations 

   

 
 

Tuesday  
29 July 

Thursday  
7 August 

Thursday  
14 August 

Thursday 
21 August 

 
Bank Holiday  

Monday  
25 August 

 

Tuesday  
26 August 

Thursday 
28 August 

 
FOOD 
BANKS 
CLOSED  

 

• Noah’s Ark 
Centre, 
Speke 

 

• Noah’s Ark 
Centre, 
Speke 

 

• Noah’s Ark 
Centre, 
Speke 

 

• Noah’s Ark 
Centre, 
Speke  
 

• Netherley 
Youth & 
Community 
Initiative 

 

• Bridge 
Chapel 
Centre, 
Garston 
 

• Frontline 
Church, 
Wavertree 

 

• Noah’s Ark 
Centre, 
Speke 

 

• Netherley 
Youth & 
Community 
Initiative  

 

 


